
	

	

	
	
	
	
	

02.01.21	
RE:	Welcome	Back	to	Spring	Term		
	
Dear	Families,	
	
Happy	new	year	–	I	hope	families	managed	to	enjoy	the	Christmas	holidays	and	feel	well	
rested.	
	
I	am	writing	today	to	communicate	that	the	school	will	be	re-opening	on	the	04.01.21	at	the	
normal	time	to	welcome	the	school	community	back	to	the	Spring	Term	where	we	have	lots	
of	exiting	learning	planned.	
	
For	additional	clarity,	please	see	below	table	from	the	DfE	which	stipulated	return	dates:	

	
	
	



	

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
We	will	be	continuing	with	our	stringent	COVID	measures	to	help	keep	the	school	
community	safe.	The	team	and	I	look	forward	to	welcoming	pupils	back	on	Monday.		
	
Yours	Faithfully,		
	
Ashley	Milum	
Principal	


